
 

                                    
 
 
27th June 2025 
 
 
As we come to the last day of the school year, I want to thank you for all the ways you have supported 
our community. Whether through class events, performances, workshops, assemblies, learning 
showcases or simply those everyday moments of connection, your partnership has helped shape a joyful 
and purposeful year. 
 
Over the past three terms, we have seen our students grow in knowledge, character and confidence. From 
those first careful steps into Nursery to the proud final bows of our Year 6 students in Aladdin, this has 
been a year full of milestones and memories. 
 
Our provision has continued to develop, shaped by curiosity, creativity and care. From science 
investigations and poetry performances to coding challenges, action and service days, musical showcases 
and sporting events, students have had so many opportunities to learn, explore and succeed. Alongside 
this, we continue to place equal value on well-being and belonging. Our core principles of Safe, Curious 
and Kind are part of everyday life in classrooms and playgrounds, and we remain focused on making sure 
every child feels seen, valued and supported. 
 
To all the students and families who are moving on, thank you. Whether you have been with us for one 
year or many, your presence has shaped the story of our school. You leave behind friendships, memories 
and lasting contributions. We wish you every happiness in the journey ahead and hope that a part of 
Patana stays with you, wherever you go. 
 
And to everyone returning, we look forward to building on everything that has been achieved this year. 
The foundations are strong, the direction is clear and the sense of wonder and possibility is real. If you 
have not yet completed our end-of-year feedback form, please do so here, as your reflections mean a lot 
to us. 
 
Wishing you a safe, happy and restful summer.  
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sarah McCormack  
Principal, Primary School  
 

https://forms.gle/FJN6fpyZvDVUPVsC9

